Stone Walls The Green Lindal

Many, many thanks for all the lovely cards and flowers coupled with your
prayers, thoughts and best wishes to me after my recent accident.

It's at times like this that one realises what a close, caring community we
have at Lindal. I have been completely overwhelmed with your love and
concern for me.

1 am improving and now it's just a case of time and my being patient!

I'd appreciate it if you could pop in anytime - it would brighten up my days
and help the time to pass.

With thanks

Connie, Edna, Beryl and Margaret would like to say 'thank you' to the
Parish Council and members of the community who nominated them to
attend the Golden Jubilee Garden Party at Carlisle.

The 5™ August will be a day we will never forget. The
organisation for the event was superb and though we were
all nervous at first, as soon as we arrived at Carlisle Castle
the excitement began to surface and we all (including
Angela Philipson and Ann Rawlinson who travelled with us) got into the
spirit of the occasion. Seeing the Queen and Prince Philip so close was
wonderful and we could hear everything they said.

They were concerned -for the Barrow area because of the Legionnaires'
Disease and also the Queen showed particular concern for Joan Milburn's
Guide dog who, like us, stood in the searing heat for about one and a half
hours awaiting the Royal party. She passed comment on the dog's patience!
The Royal walkabout was soon over and after refreshments we boarded the
coach for our journey home.

We all agreed that it had been a remarkable day in lovely company and the
outfits, hats etc. were stunning and a lot of 'people-watching' went on!!
Again our thanks for choosing us. Margaret Downing

HAPPY BIRTHDAY !!

and Congratulations

to Isabella Frazer of 7 Church Close
on her 90 birthday  August 30" 2002

HOUSE WANTED in Lindal

Preferably with 3 bedrooms and ground / garden
Please 'phone - Barbara Heaton - 466192

My love - Mary Barton




